
Hello, I am in favor of HB 2936. I believe dignity and trust can be renewed in our police force but only is they are ALL communicating 
and acting like community servants all the time. Members of our police force should be 100 percent upstanding citizens and it 
should absolutely be required to be certified through a series of test to be of upstanding character.


